Commission Exhibit Bo. 242 THE WHITE HOUSE January 23, 1964 Dear Mrs. Oswald: In response to your telegram to the President I wish to inform you that any request or information dealing with the inquiry conducted by Chief Justice Warren should properly be directed to the Commission. I note in your telegram that you have directed your request to the Chief Justice and to Mr. Rankin, the Commission's General Counsel. Assistant Special Counsel to the President . Mrs. Marguerite C. Oswald 2220 Thomas Place Fort Worth, Texas